
I don't understand the significant change for the provision of meals for people receiving what used to be 
called centre-based respite, 
 
We have been providing meals to participants for such a long time. Planned and prepared by a healthy 
eating facilitator who is very committed to providing nutritious meals within a community centre setting.  
Gardeners grow produce in the garden, and the HEF produces wonderful food.  
 
Why do you now place the requirement of having an annual assessment by an accredited practising 
dietician? this makes no sense to us and is an additional cost. I am happy for someone to contact me to 
discuss this 
 


